
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 13TH – 17TH SEPTEMBER 2020 

Our Christian value this term is Generosity 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

22nd September Individual School Photos 

 KS1 Forest School with Miss Law 

23rd September Kingshill – Year 6 Open Morning 

24th September Kingshill – Year 6 Open Morning 

29th September ASC CANCELLATION 

 

 

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

13th         

 

TUESDAY 

14th  

 

WEDNESDAY 

15th         

 

THURSDAY 

16th         

8:00am Breakfast sports club resumes. Please come along. Free of charge. 

Kingshill – Year 6 Open Evening 

FRIDAY 

17th        

ASC - Sports Club with Mr Peters resumes (3:00-4:00pm) 



 

WEEKLY SHOUT OUTS 

WREN CLASS – Miss Dunn 

Jack for excellent effort and teamwork in Geography 

Lola for outstanding teamwork and effort in Geography 

KINGFISHER CLASS – Mr McGann 

Ava for settling straight back into school and helping the Year 3’s (and myself) to learn how 

everything works in Kingfishers 

Catrina for writing a fantastic diary entry from the perspective of a Roman soldier 

OWL CLASS – Mrs Lewis 

Josie and Eleanor for writing a well-thought out explanation of History. 

 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Owl class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

6th September. Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

 

CHANGE TO TERM DATES 

Gloucestershire County Council have amended their end of term dates for this academic year. 

The last day of term will be Wednesday 20th July, with Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July being 

inset days. 

 

ASC CANCELLATION 

Due to essential staff training there will be no after school provision on Wednesday 29th 

September. 

 

PARKING 

Please can we remind parents and those people dropping and collecting children to please be 

mindful of local residents and not block entry or driveways. 

 

 



 

NEW CURTAINS 

We have some fantastic new curtains and blinds in the school hall, very kindly made and paid for 

by Bethany’s grandmother. We would like to send our thanks for this generous donation. She is a 

very talented lady!  

  

 

ADULT EDUCATION IN GLOUCESTERSHIRE 

We have been notified of some family learning courses run by Gloucestershire County Council. 

Please find further details on our website: 

https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/courses_for_parents/571223  

 

https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/courses_for_parents/571223

